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Get your tickets now for the Harlem 
Wizards who will be coming to CCMS 
on Monday, April 13th at 7pm!  This is 
a fun event for the whole family and 
tickets would make a great 
present!  Go to 
https://harlemwizards.thundertix.com/events/160281

 to purchase tickets and merchandise!

  

 

 We would love to invite every 
CCMS boy to come to our Boyz II Men 
special fun-filled night January 31st with their 
father or other male role model.  Doors open 
at 5:45 and the party is over at 9.  We will 
have pizza, a speaker, basketball, cornhole, 
and Laser Tag. An adult must accompany 
student to attend.  Register by Jan. 27th. Sign 
up by clicking the logo above. 

 
  

These days, it’s important you get 
the most value for every dollar 
you spend. When you buy your 
child a yearbook, you are buying 
a product that will be treasured 
today and for years to come. 
 
Buy this invaluable keepsake 
online. Order now, so your 
son/daughter won’t miss out when 
the yearbook is distributed at the 
end of the school year. Get your 
money’s worth while securing 
your child’s memories – buy a 
yearbook today! 

 
Sincerely, 
Darci Fields, Yearbook Adviser 
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Any 6th-8th grade girl who is 
interested in Girls on the Run: Heart and Sole, 
please pick up an informational packet from 
Ms. Herms’s room. Registration will be online 
from January 27th- February 5th. Click below 
to register. 

 

The CCMS PTO is getting close to our goal of 
collecting 2400 pounds of lids and caps in order to 
purchase some outdoor seating for the school.  We 
hope to wrap up collecting in mid-February so if you 
have lids/caps you've collected, please send them in 
on Fridays to the school as soon as practical.  Also, 
be sure they are clean and free of any metal.  If you 
have an amount that is too large for your student to 
bring in, please contact the PTO at 
campbellcountymspto@gmail.com to make arrangements. 

 

The PTO has two large fundraising events coming up 
in March and April and they could really use parent 
volunteers or students who need service hours to 
help with these events. Please see the signup links, 
check your calendars, and consider giving a few 
hours of your time. Camel Crop: 
https://signup.com/go/pTHRNzo and Harlem Wizards 
Game: https://signup.com/go/vaakEtn 

 

High school baseball tryouts will begin on Saturday 
2/15. In order to tryout all players must have a 
valid physical on file. If they have played other 
sports at CCHS and their physical has not expired, 
it is good for baseball. If they only played a sport at 
CCMS, we will need a copy of their physical for the 
high school. Physicals can be given to Coach 
Perrin at CCMS or Coach Schweitzer at 
CCHS.  We will also begin Saturday 
pitchers/catchers workouts this week, from 9AM-
noon.  Workouts are voluntary and players can 
leave early if they are finished throwing. Tuesday 
workouts remain from 3-4:30 PM but Thursday 
night workouts will now also be 4:15-6:15 to 
accommodate the large player turnout we have 
been getting!  Any questions can be directed to 
Coach Schweitzer 
(scott.schweitzer@campbell.kyschools.us) 
or Coach Perrin 
(andrew.perrin@campbell.kyschools.us). 

 

7th & 8th grade girls interested in  
trying out for the high school softball team: 
Open fields will be held at the CCHS field house 
on Thursdays from 3-4:30PM. Email 
bkitchen@madeiracityschools.org with any 
questions. Tryouts will begin Saturday, Feb. 15th. 

 

 

If you have old magazines and 
calendars collecting dust, our Art classes can put 
them to good use.  Please drop off magazines and 
calendars to the main office or directly to the art 
classroom. THANKS! 
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909 Camel Crossing, Alexandria, KY 41001   (859) 635-4161 
Adam Ritter, CCHS Principal                 adam.ritter@campbell.kyschools.us 

 
The CCHS expo is scheduled for Thursday, January 30th, beginning at 6:30 PM in the auditorium. 
All incoming Freshmen & new students who will be attending CCHS in 2020-2021 are welcome. Come 

see what CCHS offers in academics, sports, clubs and more!  Tours of the school will be available. Come 
meet teachers, coaches, and sponsors. Learn about career pathways for incoming freshmen. Get 

enrollment information and join the Camel family! 
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Matt Moore, Principal, matt.moore@campbell.kyschools.us 

Eric Blankenship, Assistant Principal, 6th grade, eric.blankenship@campbell.kyschools.us 

Emily Hamilton, Assistant Principal, 8th grade, emily.hamilton@campbell.kyschools.us 

Julie Hubbard, Assistant Principal, 7th grade, julie.hubbard@campbell.kyschools.us 

Tonya Slone, Family Resource & Youth Service Center Coordinator, tonya.slone@campbell.kyschools.us 
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